July 24, 1942

Honorable Hugh Multon, Chief Counsel

Special Committee [nvestigating the
Nationel Defense Program

United States fenate

Washington, U, C.

Dear Hught

I enclose herewlth a letter from
We O Gregory of Los Angeles, California,
relative to the iron and steel situation
for your information,

With kindest regards, 1 am

Most sincerely yours,



